

westTOcommunitydinner@gmail.com unit2booking@gmail.com

August 16th, 2020

Dear Ann and Masks for Everyone,

We here at Unit 2 want to express our deepest gratitude for the handmade masks you donated to us last month. Our food care program is a small but mighty grassroots operation that delivers food and resources to street involved folks as well as our economically precarious queer, trans and Two Spirit friends hit hardest by the pandemic. The masks have been and will continue to be beautiful and lifesaving additions to our care packages—both for those receiving and delivering. Not only are we appreciative of your donation, we warmly urge anyone reading this letter outside of Masks for Everyone to make donations to your vital operation.

Much love,

Food Care @ Unit 2